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Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Education 

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BAGUIO CITY 

 

Office of the Superintendent   
                                                          April 20, 2020 
Division Memorandum 187, s.2020 

 
 

CORRIGENDUM ON DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 171, s. 2020 

(EXTENSION OF CALL FOR APPLICATION FOR THE STUDENT-LEADERS’ 
SPONSORSHIP PROGRAM: SEARCH FOR OUTSTANDING CLUB OFFICERS 

(SOCO) SCHOLARSHIP) 
 
 

To :  All  Public Schools District Supervisors 
Public Secondary School Heads 

Supreme Student Government Advisers 
Guidance Counselor/ Guidance Designates 
Club Advisers  

 Others Concerned 
 

1. In view of the government’s efforts to mitigate the spread of the corona 

virus which resulted to the extension of the Enhanced Community 
Quarantine (ECQ) for entire Luzon from 12 April to 30 April, submission 

of utmost two recommended student-leaders to the Division Office - 
SGOD Youth Formation shall be extended to 13 May 2020, Wednesday 
instead of 24 April 2020. 

 
2. This will give ample time to the concerned teacher-advisers on the 

adaptation of the gradual normalization or gradual recovery from the 
crisis. 
 

3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired. 
 
 

 
        MARIE CAROLYN B. VERANO, CESO V 

        Schools Division Superintendent 
 
 

Encl.: As stated 
Reference: DepEd CAR Advisory dated March 25, 2020 Re: Delivery of Essential Services 
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index: 

 under the following subjects: 

  
 WORK FROM HOME STUDENT-LEADERS  SPONSORSHIP PROGRAM 
 SOCO   SCHOLARSHIP   YOUTH FORMATION 

     
 

SGOD/YFC/acb  
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